

May 2, 1990

Mr. Jeff Rosen
The Canadian Jewish News
10 Gateway Boulevard
Suite 420
Don Mills, Ontario
M3C 3A1

Dear Jeff:

Thank you for the copies of the Canadian Jewish News Magazine and for your wonderful article on Grandview.

We thoroughly enjoyed the coverage and your readers have already begun to call about spring and summer get-aways.

Once again, thank you. If you are planning a trip to Muskoka, call me directly and I would be happy to extend some Grandview hospitality.

Sincerely,

Dale Peacock

Director of Marketing,

Assistant General Manager

DP/smb